
 

 

Parent Forum Ground Rules 
 

The Parent Forum has developed a set of ground rules by which it 
will conduct its meetings. By accepting appointment to the Parent 
Forum, each member has agreed to accept these ground rules. 
 
 Confidentiality: items of a sensitive nature will not be 

discussed outside this forum 
 

 All issues, whether you raise them yourself or on behalf of 
other parents, should not be related to a specific child or 
teacher. 

  
 Members will switch off their mobile phones whilst 

attending the forum 
 
 We will endeavour to stick to the agreed time frame for the 

forum meetings. 
 
 One person will speak at a time: if you want to speak you 

must go through the chair 
 
 We will as members respect each other’s opinions: agree to 

disagree 
 
 Ensure contributions are delivered in a positive and 

constructive manner, even when challenging or difficult 
issues are being discussed. 
 

 Try to attend as many Parent Forum meetings as possible 
and offer apologies at the earliest opportunity. 

 

 


